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December 2017 

Dear Parents, Carers and Governors, 

We had a very busy week last week with our Christmas pantos and Christmas Fair. Thank 

you for your continued support. 

I– Sing CD’s will be delivered to your child’s class this week if you have placed an order.   

We will be continuing to use our CD within our assemblies so the child can see how 

proud we are of all their hard work. 

Christmas lunch will be on Thursday 14th December. If your child normally has a packed 

lunch you will need to let the school office know as we need to cater for the correct 

numbers.  The school lunch charge will be added to your ParentPay account.  If you 

would like to change your child’s meal pattern for the spring term please let the office 

know no later than Friday 15th December.  

 

Christmas Panto: 

Last week, children across the school were treated to a Pantomime performance. Key 

Stage 1 saw ‘Hansel and Gretel’ performed by a visiting theatre company, which  

included much audience participation (there are a lot of budding performers amongst 

our younger children) and lots of laughs. Key Stage 2 went to the Hackney Empire to see 

a very east London version of Cinderella.  It was fabulous – the scene where Cinderella 

was transported to the ball in her carriage led by a flying horse was magical – and was 

enjoyed immensely by all the children. An elderly couple who happened to be watching 

the matinee performance told a member of staff: ‘Aren’t your children wonderful? It 

wouldn’t have been the same watching the panto without them.’ Not only were they 

cheering, waving and of course, doing the obligatory booing, they were singing all the 

songs. Well done everyone who helped to make this trip happen (it takes a huge amount 

of organisation) and a special well done to the children for being such a well-behaved, 

enthusiastic audience. 

 

Christmas Fair 

Once again, I want to say thank you to everyone that volunteered to help at the  

Christmas Fair. A huge thank you to FOSS for working so hard behind the scenes,  

preparing the food, sorting out raffle prizes, tombola and all the other jobs that have to 

be done to make our Christmas Fair a success. As usual, a little sprinkle of fairy dust 

changed our PE cupboard into Santa’s grotto – see photos – and this proved to be very 

popular with the children. The Christmas fair 

raised £833. 

 

Head of School message: 

Dates for your diary: 

Reception Christmas Carol 
Concert in the main hall -

  Monday 18th December at 
2:45pm.   

All parents and carers  
welcome! 

 

100% Attendance week  

ending  

8th December 2017: 

Year 3 Birch 
 

100% no lates: 
 

Year 3 Birch  

Year 4 Elm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Executive Head Teacher 

 

 

Deputy Head Teacher 

 

 

Deputy Head Teacher 

Our assembly theme links with our school Christian value of:  Forgiveness 

And whenever you stand praying, forgive, if you have anything against anyone, 

so that your Father also who is in heaven may forgive you your trespasses. 

 Mark 11:25 

http://t.emails.savethechildren.org.uk/r/?id=h393f5cf,308e0bad,308e6ea6


Christingle Service: 

On Thursday 14th December 2017 at 4pm our Christingle Service will take place within St Saviour’s church.  Our Year 1 

and Year 2 children will be performing their nativity play.  We hope to see you there.  All children must be accompanied 

by an adult. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day: 

Christmas Jumper day is this Friday, it's uniform as usual except we are swapping school jumpers for a Christmas one. 

£1.00 donation going towards the Save the Children fund. 

Pre-School Update 

If you wish to make any comments on the closure of St Saviour’s pre-school please collect a letter from the school office. 

I hope you have a lovely week. 

Best Wishes,  

 
 

 
Mrs Munden 

George Mason Lodge  

Last Week the Worship Council accompanied by Mrs Woodley visited George Mason lodge. The resi-
dents had a fantastic time listening and joining in with the carols. At the end, there was time for carol 
request and the children continued to shine.  The  manager has emailed to say that she's happy to 
have us back anytime. Well done to all involved. 

 



CHRISTMAS MENU:  

(YOU MUST INFORM THE OFFICE STAFF BY WEDNESDAY MORNING 

 IF YOU WOULD LIKE YOUR CHILD TO HAVE THE  

CHRISTMAS DINNER) 

ROAST TURKEY & CHIPOLATA SAUSAGE  

SPICY CHICKEN 

ROASTED VEGETABLE LOAF & VEGETABLE CHIPOLATA SAUSAGE 

SAGE & ONION STUFFING AND GRAVY 

ROAST POTATOES 

CREAMED SWEET POTATO MASH 

FRESH BRUSSEL SPROUTS 

FRESH SEASONAL ORGANIC CARROTS  

GARDEN PEAS 

SWEETCORN 

SNOWMAN ICE CREAM  

CHOCOLATE CRACKNEL PUDDINGS 

FRUIT TRIFLE 

                                      ICE CUP CAKES 

CHRISTMAS PUDDING 

FRUIT PLATTER 


